
     

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

By-Law number 324 coming into force 
 
NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned that at the regular meeting of May 3, 2023, the 
Municipal Council adopted By-Law number 324 entitled « By-Law decreeing an expense of 
$ 5,200,000 and a loan of $ 5,200,000 for the creation of a stormwater drainage system and 
the repair of the roadway on the northern section of Western Street ». 
 
The purpose of this by-law is to authorize the awarding of a contract, the loan and the 
necessary expenditures, up to a maximum of $5,200,000, in order to carry out work related 
to the creation of a stormwater drainage system and the rehabilitation of the roadway of the 
northern section of Western Street, as well as work in the parking lots of the Goyette-Hill 
Park, as announced in the 2023-2024-2025 PTI. 
 
As required by Law, the said By-Law received approval on June 9, 2023, from the ministère 
des Affaires municipales et de l’Habitation, up to a maximum amount of $ 4,412,472.  If 
necessary, following the receipt and breakdown of the tenders, the Council may adopt a 
resolution to obtain further approval from the Ministry. 

 
Notice is also given that this By-Law comes into force in accordance with the Law and 
anyone interested and wishing to consult this By-Law may do so at the Municipality’s office, 
11 Principale Sud Street, Sutton, Quebec, during regular office hours.  You may also consult 
the adopted By-Law by clicking on the following link: https://sutton.ca/en/public-notice-
coming-into-force-by-law-number-324  

 
GIVEN at Sutton, Quebec, this 14th day of the month of July in the year 2023. 

 
 
Jonathan Fortin, LL.B, OMA 
Assistant Director General | 
Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs 
 
 
 


